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The following page outlines important changes which may affect your account with Super SA.

SIGNIFICANT EVENT NOTICE

1 APRIL 2022

Contact Us 
 �	� For further information, refer to the Insurance fact sheet available at supersa.sa.gov.au, or 

contact our Member Services team via email at supersa@sa.gov.au or phone 1300 369 315.
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Flexible Rollover Product (FRP) Change of work requirements 
for Total and Permanent Disablement (TPD) Claims

Super SA regularly reviews the terms and conditions of its product offerings to ensure they meet members’ 
evolving needs. From 1 April 2022 the minimum hours of work requirements have changed for FRP investors 
to qualify for a Total and Permanent Disablement (TPD) insurance entitlement. 

This change is outlined below:

Prior to 1 April 2022: From 1 April 2022 onwards: 

To be eligible to claim a TPD insurance entitlement, 
an investor must have worked an average of at least 
20 hours a week over the 12 month period prior to 
lodging a TPD claim. 

To be eligible to claim a TPD insurance entitlement, 
an investor must have worked an average of at least 
nine hours a week over any six month period in the 
two years prior to lodging a claim. 


